
I am writing to oppose the above development proposals.

I live in  N21 and utilise the car park when shopping in the local area.

Where are we supposed to park our cars when supposedly supporting local businesses within the 
local areas.

It seems the council are just looking to utilise any open space for financial gain with developers , 
rather than properly analyse the short and long term risks associated with small and large housing 
developments such as such as increased health and safety issues , higher crime, noise pollution, 
to name just a few issues.

As a resident of Enfield my whole life and a local resident in Farm Road for over 15 years I find 
it astonishing that the council are acting like dictators.

Where have the leaflets the notices in local press and media been sent as I only found out about 
this from a neighbour!
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